
From: Chris McClearin 

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Sadowsky, Steve 

Subject:  

 

Hi Steve, 

 

I recently received an email saying that the property located at 2300 E 10th Street, Austin TX 

78702 is going to be reviewed by the Historic Landmark Commission. I am opposed to the 

imposition of historic zoning on the property. Please consider this email to be a valid petition. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chris McClearin 

 

 

 

 

--  

Chris McClearin 

Managing Partner 

KEEL Homes, LLC 

 


